
The 10th Teriological Conference, which took place in Warsaw on 13–14 
February 2007, produced an interesting outcome. After a thorough selec-
tion 19 papers were approved for publication. These papers concern a 
variety of species (altogether some 17) with voles and European bison 
predominating (3 papers on each). When it comes to disciplines, almost 
70% of papers were devoted to ecology, while the remaining 30% to con-
servation, genetics, and faunistics. On behalf of Organizing Committee I 
would like to thank our sponsors especially the General Director of State 
Forests.
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